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Why on earth should we set aside Oregonians money to compensate a business 

owner for his losses?  As a business owner myself, I undertake a certain amount of 

risk in doing my business. There is no money set aside in the government should I 

lose profits or assets due to unforeseen or accidental loss, or acts of nature. And, my 

understanding is that previous amounts of money set aside for this issue have yet to 

be spent. Why on earth should we give it more money? 

 

Come ON. This is ridiculous and another poke at the wolf issue. Reform the program 

before even considering throwing more money at it. Cheers 


